Mr. Hans Persson

MOllebogatan T

D19 K2 Ma1lmo

Dear Mr. Persson.:

I am indeed happy that I was able to see the continuilng
flourishment of your Kendo Federation.

At this time I would like to express my deepest appreci-
ation to you for taking time off from your busy schedules to
accommodate our delegation when it visited your country. We

are truly indebted to you for both a continually interesting
as well as 1nstructive European tour.

I believe that the harmony between our federations can
contribute to our respective countries and societies. Let

us combine our efforts all the more to bring about the develop-
ment of our Kendo youngsters.

I pray for the growth of your
Kendo Federation.

Please forgive me for my belated letter.

Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,

Takashi Ozawa,President

SRR : All-Japan Kendo Dojo Federation

Kozo Ando,Kendo Kyoshi



